Maasai Mara University
OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR — ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

Tel:  +254205131400 P. O. Box 861 - 20500
E-mail: reg.aa@mmarau.ac.ke NAROK
FROM: Registrar, Academic Affairs DATE: 28% October, 2022

TO: GRADUATING CLASS (2022) REF:MMU/AA0031/006/2021/VOL.5(197)

g
SUBJECT: EXAMINATION RESULTS FOR THE 2021/2022 ACADEMIC YEAR

This is to notify you that examination results for the 2021/2022 Academic year
have been released after consideration and approval by the University Senate.
Kindly access your letter on examination results through the following link:

tinyurl.com/2skrSrpn

Additionally, this serves as a reminder that Supplementary/Resits/Special
examinations will be conducted from Monday, 31% October, 2022 to Friday, 4
November, 2022. In this regard, those sitting for Special examinations should
clear any outstanding fee balances, while those with resits should pay the requisite
fees b?fore sitting for the schedglgd:exami_nations.
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